



TMSGRN/CIRC/22-23/56

19th December, 2022

Dear Parent,

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida West!

The most wonderful time of the year is here—the time of renewed hopes & opportunities; the time of making memories; and the time of giving, caring, sharing & spreading cheer!

As the TMS family gears up to welcome the holiday season, we are delighted to announce **Christmas Festavaganza** - our first ever Christmas Carnival, this Saturday, December 24, 2022, from 10:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. on the school campus. We have planned an array of fun surprises and activities that day to add more joy to your merrymaking. We're sending an invite, including all the event details (attached towards the end of the document).

While this is the time to create magic with the hum of the carols in the wind, the Ho-Ho of Santa's gifts, and glee everywhere, we request that you please note:



An entry ticket booklet with 10 tickets (worth INR 50/- each) will be sent with your child.



Visitors can use these tickets to participate in the carnival.



Please feel free to share the tickets in the booklet with your friends and acquaintances.



Students involved in event organisation and performances need to be at school by 9:30 a.m. Transport will be arranged for the pickup. The route details and timings will be provided in advance, prior to the event.

Walking into the winter wonderland, we endeavour to make it a December to remember! With this, we hope your treats taste like magic, the jingling bells make you dance, and the festive spirit of Christmas touches your soul.

We enthusiastically look forward to your arrival!

Wishing you health, harmony, and happiness,

Dr. Himani Tyagi,

Principal,

The Millennium School.



